# Exam 1

## LISTENING 1 (Items 1-5)

You are going to hear five short texts about how teenagers spend time with their friends. Match the pictures with the texts. For each text, shade in the bubble — under the correct option.













Text	A	В	С	D	E	F
1.	0	0	0	0	0	0
2.	0	0	0	0	0	0
3.	0	0	0	0	0	0
4.	0	0	0	0	0	0
5.	0	0	0	0	0	0

LISTENING 2	(Items 6-10

You are going to hear a text about a famous man called H.G Wells. For each item, shade in the bubble onext to the correct option.

6.	H.G Wells is a famous		e		
- 2	o writer	0	actor	0	poet
7.	The man builds a		machine.		lantan
8.	O Travel time  He travels to the	_	computer earth.	0	laptop
	o finare	0	past	0	present
9.	The Morlocks live		·		
	o in the desert	0	in the forest	0	underground
10.	The man is looking for his	machin	e because he wants to		100
	o go home	0	travel to Mars	0	visit the moon

#### LISTENING script

#### Listening 1

You are going to hear five short texts three times. The first time only listen, the second time complete the task, and the third time check your work.

- 1-You might think I'm a boring person, because I don't like going out.
  When I'm free, I like playing chess with my friend, Jack.
- 2-Sara is my best friend. We both love buying fashionable clothes, so we usually go shopping especially during sale times.
- 3-My friends and I enjoy playing different sports on the beach. Every Friday evening we play football for about one hour.
- 4-I like outdoor activities. I usually go camping with my friends in spring time. We cook food and play the guitar.
- 5-I like staying at home when I find myself free. I call my friend Ali to watch the news along with a delicious mug of hot chocolate.

This is the end of listening one.

#### LISTENING 2

There are many great science fiction writers but one of the most well-known writer is H.G Wells who wrote The Time Machine story. The story is about a creative man who believes that it is possible to travel through time. He builds a time travel machine. He tries it out and takes him 800,000 years into the future. The future earth is very different. It is empty of creatures, except for the Eloi. The Eloi are a simple and peaceful people. They help him and give him food to eat. At first, he enjoys his visit to the future very much. But then he loses his time machine. He begins to search for the machine because he wants to go back to his own time. While searching for it, he discovers another less friendly people called the Morlocks. They live underground and they have his machine. He has many adventures trying to get his machine and some of them are quite scary.

### GRAMMAR/VOCABULARY 1 (Items

Complete the text. For each item, shade in the bubble next to the correct option.

manag things money take(3	ging money is especially copy; therefore, to (4)	oney; we all want s not easy. Many p ars, jewellery and they don't (2) from different t some of it	clothes. They c it wisel canks. It's better	ted to only think how y. That leads the for them from	(1) valuable to enjoy with nem to
ι.					
	buying		spending	0	raising
0	collect	0	save	0	spend
). O 4.	profits	0	loans	0	accounts
0	spend	0	save	0	give
0	accounts	0	branches	0	cash

(	GRA	MMAR/VO	CAB	ULARY 2 (I	tems	6-10)		O.
(	Comp	olete each sen	tence	with ONE we	ord o	mly.		
6	-Is t	hat	_ car	? "No, I have	n't go	ot a car."		
7	-If A	Ahmed sold hi	s old	mobile, he _		buy a ne	ew m	p3 player.
8	-No	w I can go out	bec	ause I	_ fir	nished my hon	newo	ork.
9	-I bo	ought a watch		was	s ma	de in Italy.		
1	0-TI	hat book		writte	n th	ee years ago.		
(	GRA	MMAR/VOO	CAB	ULARY 3	(I)	tems 11 –20)		
F	or e	each it <mark>e</mark> m, sha	de in	the bubble $\subset$	nex	t to the correc	et opi	tion.
tl tl	nem ju ( ne tim	14)doing. Howev e(16)the (17) way to l (18)half an l	nessager, sor ey do relp the nour, S Encou	I) to using social ges to their friends me people need to not check them, these people is to suggest that they prage them to play phones!	ey be ugges	o find out what th(15)their social gin to worry or to t that they only us(19)frien	eir fri l netw feel u e soci ds ins	ends orking sites all nhappy. The al networking tead of
l <b>1</b> .	0	addict	0	addiction	0	addicted	0	addicting
12.	0	At	0	In	0	On	0	For
13.	0	sending	0	send	0	sends	0	sent
14.	0	am	0	is	0	was	0	are
15.	0	check	0	checking	0	checks	0	eliceked
16.	0	But	0	Without	0	On	0	If
17.	0	bad	0	best	0	good	0	better
18.	0	about	0	on.	0	for	0	to
19.	0	the	0	there	0	that	0	their
20.	0	looking	0	looked	0	looks	0	look

#### READING 1 (Items 1-4)

Match the four texts on the left with the texts in the box. Shade in the bubble \(\infty\) under the correct option.

- 1. 'Have you got any books on Omani history?
- Teens use mobile phones to send and receive text messages as well as to make and receive calls.
- Shopping online is the easiest way for shopping nowadays.
- Scientists develop mobile phone battery that can be charged in just ten seconds.

- A. The same technology could also be used for producing batteries for electric cars.
- B. However, using them at school can cause problems in the classroom.
- C. It was really nice to meet Ali with his family there.
- Yes, I do have some. You can borrow them if you like.'
- E. It's a quick way to buy everything you want without leaving your home
- F. It's famous because it attracts 3.5 million visitors a year.

A B C D E F

1. O O O O O O

2. O O O O O O

4. O O O O O O

ALREYADA

### READING 2 (Items 5-10)

Read the text. Then complete the task.

Dear Maria,

I am having a wonderful time here! We are on a lovely island in the Cyclades, called Santorini. The hotel we are staying at is nice and quiet. It's got a lovely swimming pool.

The weather is hot and sunny unlike there at home in Britain. Right now, I am sitting outside a fantastic café by the sea. Paul is snorkeling in the clear water, as usual. He is looking for some shells to take home. Dad is visiting some ancient ruins on the island. Dad enjoys visiting old places. I think they're boring. Mum is buying souvenirs at the market. She loves the market but it's a bit noisy for me.

We go to restaurants nearly every night for dinner. My favourite one is by the sea. Mum and Dad always order sea-food but I never do. It's horrible. I order chicken. It's so delicious! The sunsets are spectacular and the local people are really friendly, too. I love it here so much, I never want to leave!

Oh well, that's all for now. See you next week.

Love,

Suzy

## **READING 2 (continued)**

For each item, write a short answer (not more than FOUR WORDS).

- 5. Who is the letter to?
- 6. Which island is Suzy on?
- 7. Where is Suzy from?

country)

- 8. Why does her father visit ancient ruins on the island?
- 9. How often does her family go to the restaurant?
- 10. What does Suzy always order?

	least 60 words on the following topic:  "Hanging out with friends is interesting" agree or not? Give your reasons.
o you	agree of not? Give your reasons.
nır wri	ting should be clear and convincing.
	*
1	

WRI	TING 2
You can use t	of at least 75 words based on the following pictures. he words in the box to help you. put in more details to make your story lively and interesting
One day ,I wa	s drinking a cup of tea in the coffee shop when I found
	***************************************
Your writing .	should be clear and organized.
	ATDEWAMA
	السلة البيادة التعليمية

# Exam 1: Answers

Listening 1

1-b

2-f

3-c

4-a

5-d

6-writer

7-travel time

8-future

9-underground

10-go home

Grammar and

vocabulary

Buying

Spend

Loans

Save

Accounts

6-your

7-would

8-have

9-which/that

10-was

11-addicted

12-at

13-send

14-are

15-check

16-but

17-best

18-about

19-their

20-looking

Reading 1

1-d

2-b

3-e

4-A

Reading 2

5-Maria

Santorini.

Britain

enjoying

visiting old

places.

chicken

Writing 1

يجيب علية الطالب

Writing 2

يجيب علية الطالب